From: m.webster.585 |

Sent: 13 December 2021 09:43

To: Kelsey Blain

Subject: RE: NYM/2021/0864/FL - Site Notice

Morning Kelsey,
Please find below image of the five bar wooden entrance gate.

The gate is manufactured by Duncombe Sawmill, as before and the height of the gate remains the same as
the bent end heel gate at 1.2m.

We are fine about not having the bent end heel gate, but would very much prefer to be able to have the split
gate, to allow for easier pedestrian access.

Thank you for your help.

Lucy Webster






